
SB 210 Tes*mony – OPPOSED 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please register my opposi*on to Senate Bill 210 requiring in-person vo*ng. Oregon’s vote by 
mail system has proven itself effec*ve, economical, and non-par*san, while increasing ci*zen 
par*cipa*on in vo*ng. The proposed SB 210 will make it harder to vote for many, and will 
dispropor*onately make it harder to vote for rural, elderly, poor, and minority voters. It is a 
highly par*san effort to restrict vo*ng under unsubstan*ated claims of voter security.  
 
PLEASE REJECT SB210. 
 
Mark Miller 
Corvallis, Oregon 
 
 


